
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Commods [mailto:ktcprogram@qwest.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2007 11:26 AM 
To: Viens, Madeline 
Subject: Re: Reminder Proposed Funding Methodology Comments are due March 16th 

Hello Madeline, 
The Klamath Tribes response to the consultation meeting held Jan. 30,2007. Unfortunately, we 
could not hear all that was said at the meeting as we were on conference call. The information 
that commodity program has received the formula is un-clear on how much tailgating is taken into 
consideration as it is a major factor within the Western Region Food Distribution Programs. The 
Klamath Tribes is also seeking information regarding a resolution that was voted on and sent 
forward at one of NAFDPIR Conference in San Diego, CA which, going forward with a funding 
method for all Food Distribution Programs was voted against. 
Thanks 
Richard Tupper, Program Manager 
 


